
NEWSLETTER 
                                             7th August 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

     What a fun filled action packed start to the Term we have had. During week one we celebrated 
Grandparents day and we were amazed with the number of people who attended. The feel at Mass and 
afterwards in classrooms was one of joy. Thank you for helping make this such a special event, not only for 
the grandparents but for our students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Semester 2 School Captains 
Congratulations to Alannah V and Miles S for their appointments as our Semester 2 School Captains. 
 

              
 
 
A big thank you to  Evie A and Gilbert H for their commitment as our Semester 1 School Captains. 
 
Santino and Riek 
 

     As you all would no doubt be aware we spent some of last week watching 
basketball and supporting our two outstanding young Year 6’s who represented 
Victoria at the national school championships in Brisbane.  It was evident that 
not only are they wonderful in their sport but they also showed amazing 
sportsmanship and care for their team mates.  We are so proud of Santino and 
Riek and the way they represented themselves, our school and their state!   

   ​ ​   St Jude’s Primary School 
​ ​ 30 Warrandyte Road, Langwarrin, 3910 

                                                                                                                                          Email: admin@sjlangwarrin.catholic.edu.au 
                                                                                                                                        www.sjlangwarrin.catholic.edu.au 

                                                                                                                                          OFFICE HOURS: 8.30am – 4.00pm 

mailto:admin@sjlangwarrin.catholic.edu.au
http://www.sjlangwarrin.catholic.edu.au


 
     They also managed to play in an undefeated team who won a very exciting grand final against South 

Australia. 
 

     A huge thanks also to our school community who through our cookie dough fundraiser contributed $1716 
to their trip.  Well done to the boys, their family and also to our school family for the support that has 
been shown. Cookie Dough will be delivered on the 27th of August. 
 

2026 Prep Interviews 

     We are well and truly underway with conducting Prep interviews for our next 
year intake. This is a great opportunity to learn more about the next little 
people who will join our school community. The great news if we have a new 
generation of Carlton supporters - to be honest I need as much help as I can 
with barracking for the Blues. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Marita O’Sullivan 
 

CAMP FEES 
 

A reminder that 3 / 4  Camp fees are due tomorrow, 8th August 2025 
If you are experiencing difficulty paying, please let us know. 

 

 
Term 3 Important Dates 

 
Date Reason 

8th August Year 3/4  Eucharist Reflection Day 
hole School Mass 9.30am - Feast of Mary MacKillop 

10 August Sunday - Sacrament of Eucharist 11.30am 

15th August  House Athletics 

18th - 20th August Wed Year 3/4 Camp 
 

22nd August School Closure Berry Street PD 

25th - 29th August Book Week-‘Book an Adventure’ 

29th August Book Week Parade 

3rd September  SSV District Athletics 

5th September Fathers Day Breakfast 

11th September SSV District Athletics Back Ups 

12th September Fri - Student Disco  
    Prep - Year 2 5pm - 6.15  
   Yr 3 - 6 6.30pm - 7.45pm 

18th September Footy Day - Parade 8.45am  
   Last day of Term 3.15pm finish 

19th September School closure -Time in Lieu 

 



 
 

 
2025 School Closure Dates including Public Holidays during School Terms 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Term  Date Reason 

Term 3 Friday 22nd August Curriculum Day 
Berry Street Day 4 

Thursday 18th September Footy Day  
Last day of Term - 3.15pm finish 

Friday 19th September Time in lieu  

Term 4 Friday 31st October Curriculum Day  Assessment & 
Reporting 

Monday 3rd November Time in lieu 

Tuesday 4th November Melbourne Cup Day 
Public Holiday 

Tuesday 16th December 
 

Last day of Term 4 1pm finish 



 
 

 

In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus tells His disciples:  “Be dressed for action and have your 
lamps lit...Happy those servants whom the master finds awake when he comes.” (Luke 
12:35–40)  This powerful message reminds us of the importance of being ready. Not just 
physically, but spiritually. Jesus invites us to be people of light, always prepared to welcome 
Him into our lives with open hearts. What a beautiful message to carry and unpack as we 
continue to journey through this Jubilee Year of Hope.  

This weekend also marks a very special occasion in our school and parish life. Some of our 
Year Four students will receive Eucharist for the first time. Our students have been 
preparing thoughtfully, learning what it means to receive Jesus in the Eucharist and how this 
Sacrament is a sign of His love and presence with us always. 

Just like the servants mentioned in the Gospel who waited eagerly for their master, our First 
Communicants are getting ready to welcome Jesus in a new and deeply personal way. They 
are lighting their own lamps of faith through prayer, reflection and learning. Through this time 
of growth they are learning to open the door of their hearts to Jesus in a deeper way. 

Just like our eagerly awaiting students who are about to receive Jesus through the Eucharist 
for the first time this weekend, we can all be encouraged to reflect on how we can be 
spiritually ready to meet Jesus each day, 
especially through the gift of the Eucharist. We 
are all welcome at the Altar to come and receive. 
Just like one of the songs that will be sung during 
this celebration on Sunday,  

“At the table of grace, the cup's never empty. The 
plate's always full, and it's never too late. To come 
and be filled with love never ending. You're always 
welcome at the table of grace” 

Let us keep our First Eucharist candidates and 
their families in our prayers during this sacred 
journey. 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

            
 
 

 

https://www.jpc.vic.edu.au/events/online-parent-session-how-to-help-our-children-stay-safe-online

